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Redesignated as regulations by Council on 11 July 2002

Lenman Memorial Prize Fund
1. The University gratefully accepts a gift of £100 from Mrs E. Lenman in memory of her
son Arthur Hamish Lenman.

2. The money shall be invested to form a fund, the income of which shall be applied to the
provision of prizes, to be known as Lenman Memorial Prizes, to be awarded by the
Committee of Management of the Griffith Institute to members of the University studying
Egyptology, under regulations to be made by the committee.




